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 2014 Senior Nationals 

 
The Invercargill Rock'n'Roll Club hosted an outstanding Senior Nationals at the spacious 
Stadium Southland. Live streaming the event was a particular highlight and wonderful initiative 
by the club, with people able to watch from all over the world. Thank you so much Invercargill. 
You can all relax now after doing such a great job! 
 
To the officials—thank you for giving up your time to officiate over the weekend. Your 
dedication is very much appreciated. 
 
And of course, a huge congratulations to all competitors and place getters. The official results 
and scrutineers sheets are now available online at http://www.rocknroll.org.nz/2014-senior-
nationals.html 
 
Photos and videos 

To view photos taken during the weekend, visit www.southernexposures.co.nz 
 
You can watch footage from nationals online 
at http://new.livestream.com/accounts/10594455/events/3513797 
 
DVDs of the event can be ordered by emailing info@rotorockerproductions.co.nz. The cost is 
$85 per set including postage within NZ. 
 
Oversight 
Due to an oversight, Chelcie and Chloe Kuriger were not presented with their well-deserved 
miniatures for winning Open Same Sex in 2011, 2012 and 2013. A personal apology has been 
sent to Chelcie and Chloe, and the miniatures will be presented at a time of their choosing. 
 
Trophies 

Trophies presented at a national competition are recognition that the winners are the best in 
New Zealand in that section. Please ask the trophy holders in your clubs to value and look after 
the trophy and return it next year in a clean and polished condition. 
 
Correspondence 
Any correspondence regarding the Senior Nationals should be forwarded to Haley Small, the 
Association Secretary. Email haley.small@clear.net.nz. 
 

 2015 Junior Nationals, 3–5 April, hosted by Christchurch Rock’n’Roll Club 
 
A reminder that the Top Club song for Junior Nationals has been released and is ‘Lonely 
Teenager’ by Dion, 145 beats per minute, 2 minutes 12 seconds long. Copies of the team song 
are available on request. 
  
Entries for Junior Nationals will close on 31 January 2015. Fees are $50 for couples and $75 
for teams (including triples) 
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Judging Matters 
 
Resignation 

Betty Stark has resigned from National Association judges list. Her time and expertise over the 
years has been greatly valued. Betty has been a judge for many years, and was on the 
Executive Committee as Treasurer for five years. We wish Betty all the very best for the future. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Haley Small, Secretary 
New Zealand Amateur Rock'n'Roll Association 


